

## Environmental Health & Radiation Safety

September 12, 2007

David J. Allard, Director Bureau of Radiation Protection Department of Environmental Protection P.O. Box 8469 Harrisburg, PA 17105-8469

Dear Mr. Allard:

At the August 21, 2007 meeting, the Radiation Protection Advisory Committee reviewed the Draft Final Radiological Health Amendments (Chapters 215, 221, 225, 230 and 240) (proposed rule published in the *Pa. Bulletin* on 11/18/06) The Committee had no additional comments and recommends the Amendments be forwarded to the Environmental Quality Board and approved as final rulemaking.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Forrest, MS, CHP

Chair, Radiation Protection Advisory Committee